
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to Second Grade! Your children will need the following supplies this 
year: 

-1 pencil box 

-3 copy books (composition, not spiral) 

-3 sturdy folders 

-3 packages of pencils 

-2 erasers 

-1 box of crayons (not more than 24)OR colored pencils 

-1 box of markers (8 or 10) 

-1 earbuds or headphones  (Dollar Store) 

- 1 package of post-it notes 

-2 boxes of tissues (at least 100 tissues per box) 

-1 container of Clorox Cleaning wipes 

-1 bottle of hand sanitizer 

-2 dry erase markers 

-1 pack of white photocopy paper 

Please label your child’s supplies with a sharpie before bringing them to school. 

No scissors and no hand sharpeners. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to meeting you and working with 
you and your child! ☺           

Sincerely,  

The Second Grade Teachers 


